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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has a place in the Y5/6 girls’ after school football club on Wednesdays. 
 
This club will also feed into the Falcon Girls’ football team so there will be fixtures in the future – more information 
will follow. We will endeavour for every child that attends the club to represent the school team at least once. 
 
For every session, please ensure that your child wears appropriate footwear for the weather conditions.  Football 
boots are preferable, but these should not be blades. Shin pads are compulsory for the sessions (and matches) and 
should a player not have them, they will not be allowed to play. Additionally, please ensure your child brings a water 
bottle.  
 
We will aim to have your child ready for collection at 4:15pm from the upper school playground next to the MUGA.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr Smith 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 4 Teacher & PE Coordinator 
 

 
 

 

 


